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I have enjoyed the summer, doing some remodeling at home and working on my “crafts”.  Now it’s time 

to start thinking about Convention 2019.  I feel the responsibility for managing our only fundraiser; and 

I’m feeling a little intimidated following in the footsteps of Barb and Margaret—two organizational 

geniuses.  If anyone has any ideas, I’m open to them. 

It appears to be time to start looking at sending out the donation solicitation letters for Convention 

2019, as I believe (correct me if I’m wrong, Barb) that some of those letters need to go out before year 

end.  So that’s my next project. 

Love & Peace of Christ, 

MaryAnne Mulvihill 
DCCW 2nd Vice President 
Ways & Means Chair 


